
Unions express their opposition to proposed 
decentralisation process

 France 

Public service unions in France continue to express their reservations about the 
process of decentralisation which will see 135,000 civil servants currently employed 
centrally transferred to the responsibility of local and regional government. Local 
authorities too are worried about the impact of the transfer and the extent to which 
adequate levels of financing will be provided for the municipalities.
Read more at > UGFF-CGT
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